
NOTICE TO PROCEED 

April 5, 2022 

MARIO “MB” BUELA 

Chairman and CEO 

MOUNTAIN DRILLING AND ALL PARTS, INC. 

#32 East Alarcon, Brgy. Maysan, 

Valenzuela City 

Contact No.: +63 968 846 3307 

Dear Mr. Buela, 

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, Notice to Proceed is hereby given 

to MOUNTAIN DRILLING AND ALL PARTS, INC. that work may proceed on the Construction of 

Water Supply System (Phase 1) for Cadiz City Water District, effective on April 5, 2022/ Three 

Hundred (300) Calendar days after the receipt of this notice. 

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the construction works under 

the terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation 

Schedule. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the 

space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to Cadiz City Water District. 

Very truly yours, 

ANGELO S. VARGAS 

Head of the Procuring Entity (HOPE) 

General Manager 

Conforme: 

Date of Receipt: ________________ 

Name of Bidder Representative:  _________________________ 

Printed Name & Signature 

  CADIZ CITY WATER DISTRICT 
 Burgos Street, Cadiz City, Negros Occidental 

 Tel.Nos. (034) 4930688 / 4930788 / 4931844 

04/05/2022

Mario G. Buela


